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Thank You! 

Thank you for your support with a great start to Reception! The children are settling in 

beautifully and we are having a great time getting to know their individual personalities.  

 

Drop Off 

To continue supporting children with their transition into school, from Monday we ask that 

when you drop your child off in the morning, you wait by the drink trolley and say goodbye 

to them there before they come into the classroom. This supports with their independence 

and continues to encourage a positive start to Reception.  

 

PE 

Our PE days are Monday and Tuesday. On these days, children should come into school 

wearing their PE kits. They do not need to bring a uniform with them as they will stay in 

their PE kit for the day.  

 

Drinks and Snacks 

Please ensure your child has a drink bottle in school each day as well as a snack for morning 

snack time. Snacks can be fruit or vegetables. We will provide a snack for afternoon snack 

time.  



 

Tapestry 

You should have received a Parentmail regarding your consent for Tapestry. Please ensure 

this is completed so that we can set up your account and share what your child is learning 

with you. If you haven’t received the Parentmail please contact the office as soon as 

possible. On Monday 16th September, you should receive an email to set up your account.  

 

Home Learning Tasks 

Reading Phonics 

Please read your child’s books they 

bring home with them and any others 

they have at home. Please record each 

time they read in their reading diary. 

Reads will be counted from Friday 20th 

September. Children can earn 

certificates and badges as their reads 

increase. 

Please see the homework task below 

linked to what your child has been 

learning this week.  

 

Phonics Homework 

This week, the children have learnt the sounds m, a and s. This week’s task is to 

practice writing these sounds in as many ways as possible. This could be with chalk 

outside, in sand or shaving foam, or with pens, pencils or paint. You could even make 

the sounds with playdough! Upload pictures of your activities on Tapestry or bring 

in any writing so that we can celebrate it during WOW time! 

 


